
 

Brad Delapierre 
Think Planners 
Great Western Highway 
Parramatta NSW 2150 

Our ref: 31/010300/8   
Your ref:  
Date:  16 June 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Brad,   

Kellyville North Public School 

Proposed New School 

 

This letter is to confirm that the Schematic Design has been undertaken in association with the 
Department of Education - Asset Management Directorate and complies generally with the 
requirements of the Educational Facilities Standards and Guidelines, as applicable to the current 
level of design. 

 

 

Sincerely 
GHD Woodhead Pty Ltd 

 

 

 

 

Paul Thatcher 

Project Director / Principal Architect 

03 8687 8383 

 


